
We are very excited to anounce that this year, NHS will again be participating in the 
100th Day Food Drive to benefit the Seacoast Family Food Pantry of NH. This is the 
7th year we have taken part in this school-wide service learning project, due to the 
great need in our seacoast area. It coincides with the 100th Day of school, and helps 
the pantry at a time of year when donations are scarce. We hope your family can 
participate actively in this service learning project. This is a very simple way that 
students can help make a difference in the lives of others. 

As of now, the 100th day of school will be Monday, February 6th.

Each grade level has a goal of collecting 100 of a particular item.

Sixth Grade is being asked to donate:                               

Cereal 
Items can be brought into school any time up until:     Friday, February 3rd.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and for giving your child this opportunity to 
be of service to others!

Help Sixth Grade reach your goal of collecting 100 boxes of healthy cereal!

NHS Service Learning Project
to benefit 

the Seacoast Family Food Pantry of NH


